
 
 
 

 
Here’s the latest from the Exhibition Committee: 
 
January 2023, Happy New Year to everyone. The Exhibition Committee is already 
arranging several gallery exhibitions for 2023. All 2023 exhibitions will also be online 
at ISSUU.com and include full color printed exhibition catalogs. More news about the 
upcoming exhibition schedule at the January General Meeting.  
 
The Exhibition Committee is exploring the continuation of the “Pop-up” exhibition 
program. A proposal will be presented to the PSA Board at the next board meeting. If 
you have any ideas for a pop-up gallery venue, please contact the Exhibition Committee 
at Exhibitions@PasadenaSocietyofArtists.org. 
 
The Exhibition Committee, that is, Art Carrillo, Tom Oldfield and myself, Larry Rodgers 
hope that 2023 is prosperous and that you have a great time creating fabulous artwork 
in your studio all year. We look forward to seeing the results throughout the year at PSA 
exhibitions. 
 
See you at the January general meeting. 
 
Larry, Art and Tom 
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